
 

 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
In the past I have written to you at this time with information about our Open 
Evening events and gaining permission for your children to come and help us as 
ambassadors to the school. We are sad we cannot showcase our amazing students 
in that way at the moment. 
 
This year we are running our Open Evening virtually, through a ‘Live Teams’ event 
which will allow parents of Y6 pupils to listen to talks from Mr McSweeney, Mrs 
Hodgson and JD and Olivia (our Head Boy and Head Girl).  
 
I would like to ask for your help in helping to promote the school. Please could you 
share the information below with any friends of family members you have that will 
be interested in our Open Evening events running throughout this week.  
 
Thank you in advance for your help and support.  
 
Craig Johnson 
Associate Headteacher 
Community and Communication  
 
We have placed the below information on our website and social media; 
 
 

 
Emmbrook Open Evening 
Join us on either 7th, 8th or 9th October at 7pm by clicking the relevant link below on 
the night.  
This is your chance to hear from Headteacher (Mr McSweeney) and Head of Year 7 
(Mrs Hodgson) as well as from Olivia and JD (our Head Girl and Head boy).  

 
This will be followed by a Q&A session where you can send questions through on the 
night. 
For more information about the Emmbrook School: 
https://tinyurl.com/emmbrookopenevening 

 
Open Evening ‘Live Teams Event’ links; 
Wednesday 7th October (7-8pm) https://tinyurl.com/EOE071020 
Thursday 8th October (7-8pm) https://tinyurl.com/EOE081020 
Friday 9th October (7-8pm) https://tinyurl.com/EOE091020 
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